
Postgraduate Research
Conference: ‘Seeds of Knowledge’
"The seeds of knowledge may be planted in solitude 
but must be cultivated in public" Samuel Johnson

Effective dissemination of knowledge is at the heart of good research. The University of 
Worcester Postgraduate Research Student Society is pleased to announce its 2017 Annual 

Postgraduate Research Conference. This is a great opportunity for all postgraduate research 
students (PhD, Professional Doctorate, MPhil or MRes), to present and discuss their research 

in front of a supportive audience and to develop and enhance their skills in sharing their work. 

We invite postgraduate research students from all disciplines to submit an abstract for an 15-
minute oral presentation (this will be followed by 5-minutes of questions) or A1 poster 

presentation. 

Please email submissions, indicating your choice of either oral or poster presentation, to 
worcspgrc@outlook.com by Tuesday 25th April 2017. Submissions should be in the following 

format: 1. Name, 2. Affiliation, 3. Overview of the presentation (no more than 300 words; 
suitable for an academic but non-specialist audience), 4. Brief bio (no more than 100 words). 

Date: Thursday 29th June, 2017, from 9am
Location: The Hive, Sawmill Walk, The Butts, Worcester, WR1 3PD

There is no charge for this conference. We look forward to receiving your abstracts. For 
registration and more information, please see below.

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS
Deadline: Tuesday 25th April 2017

Register for this event online: www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/postgraduate-
research-conference-seeds-of-knowledge-tickets-32083026195

@WorcesterRS
@UoWPGC   
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